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June 9, 2021 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

FOR  :   THE REGIONAL EXECUTIVE DIRECTOR 

    DENR – MIMAROPA Region 

 

FROM  :  The Provincial Environment and Natural Resources Officer 

 

SUBJECT : PENRO-PALAWAN COVID – 19 UPDATE  

       

As part of the precautionary and preventive measures of PENRO Palawan against 

COVID-19, the office is closed today, June 9, 2021 to give way to the disinfection and 

decontamination activity within the workplace. 

This is in view of the newly reported COVID-19 Antigen Reactive case within PENR 

Office workforce. As of today, we have two (2) active COVID-19 patients namely: 

NAME DATE 

TESTED 

NAME OF QUARANTINE FACILITY 

FT I KRENZ ANDREA ESPIRITU JUNE 8, 2021 A&A PLAZA HOTEL, PUERTO PRINCESA CITY 

AA VI RHEA D. JUAB JUNE 4, 2021 RESIDENCE, PUERTO PRINCESA CITY 

 

Further, updates and reports on COVID-19 cases in all offices of DENR-Palawan are 

being submitted by this office in coordination to all focal persons per CENRO. 

In connection with this, all personnel were advised about the suspension of work in the 

office. Contact tracing of all Close Contacts of the COVID- 19 Antigen Test positive are 

already being monitored by the Puerto Princesa City Incident Management Team (IMT).  

With this, PENRO - Palawan will continue to serve public through electronic system of 

communication through our email penropalawan@denr.gov.ph. All PENRO- Palawan 

personnel are under work from home schedule. 

 For information and further instruction.  

 

ERIBERTO B. SAÑOS, CESE 


